
 

 ​Photo and Video Release 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 

Thank you for having your child participate in our photoshoot. We will be taking photos of the 
children to share on our website and other sites for the purpose of marketing the program. We 
request your permission to use these photos and videos. 

 
As a parent of a child who is in the photoshoot with a Wonderschool program, I agree to the 
following:  

●  I understand that my child(ren) will be photographed or have video recorded during the 
duration of the photoshoot.  
●  I understand that these photographs may be used in school newsletters, or shared on 
our website, Facebook, school Instagram page, or any other publication related to this 
school or Wonderschool.  
●  I give permission for my child(ren)’s photographs and/or video to be included on the 
school website, Wonderschool’s website, Facebook page, Instagram page, or any other 
publication.  
●  I also acknowledge that if any name is ever associated with a photo or video, that only 
first names will be used.  
●  I understand that I have the right to request, in writing, to have a photo removed from 
the website, Facebook, or another location within 30 days. 

 
 
Name(s) of my child(ren) participating in the photoshoot:  
 
____________________________________________________________________________  
 
Name of school or Director of school:  
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
   

[    ] Yes, I confirm that I have read and understood the above, and agree to have my child(ren)’s 
photos shared via the school’s website, Wonderschool’s website, Facebook, Instagram, newsletter, 
and any other publication. 

 
 
Signature: ___________________________________________________________________  
 
 
Name (printed): _______________________________________ Date: _______________ 


